
A reminder that the colour version of this  
newsletter and lots of other information is on the 
school website. Please take a look!   
 
Our new value this term is Responsibility. 
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk    

Useful Links 
We have some useful links on our Family 
webpage, under our Parents section on the website. 
There is there latest advice on managing screen time 
and screen addiction.  
 
We have the new 2024 guide from the Together  
Centre in Dukinfield who offer a daily schedule of 
activities for all age ranges including mums and tots 
sessions, yoga, arts and crafts, a library  
service and refreshments.  
 
It’s a good place to pop to if anyone just needs a chat 
and a cup of tea. 
 
You can also find the latest  
activity guide from  
Diversity Matters  
Northwest on there too.  
They offer women only  
support groups and  
volunteering opportunities. 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and 
achievements include:   
Marni and Marcy who received 
badges in swimming and Eshan from 
Year 6 who completed his book bingo card. 
 
Some of our Year 6 boys had  great time at Chester FC 
yesterday with some of the other CDAT schools. 
They had a tour of the stadium and then a tournament 
with the other schools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration  
Assembly’ every Friday morning at 9am.  
We hope to see you there! 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 4 - Shifan & Alesha  
Saafirul from Year 5 received a certificate for 
swimmer of the week!  Well Done Everybody! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
Clare from Year 2 and Furqan from Year 3.  
Mrs Twinn, our class teacher from Year 4 also had 
a birthday this week. 
 
Many happy returns!  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your friends and 
family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded 
to these children for the excellent 
learning behaviours, attitudes and values 
they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Ziaul 
Year 5 – Mansi 
Year 4 - Inayah 
Year 3 - Zainab 
Year 2 - Manha 
Year 1 - Aayan 
Reception - Adriel 

Dear God,  
 
Thank you for the opportunities we have in school and at home to 
become more responsible. Please help us realise that with every 
task we face it is our responsibility to do the very 
best we can, even if we find it hard.  
Help us to be responsible for our choice of words and 
our own actions.  
Amen  

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 


